
From:   
Sent: 18 September 2022 21:02 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Development planning for below 
 
Please see former objection letter to S62A/22/0007 development Henham road Elsenham for 130 
houses 
 
Thankyou I forgot to put the number and address 
 
Diane Gibson,   
 




